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Background 
 
On 29 May 2014, Simax (Suzhou) Green New Energy Co., Ltd. (Simax) requested, and the 
Anti-Dumping Commission (the Commission), provided an exporter questionnaire regarding 
certain crystalline silicon photovoltaic modules or panels (PV modules or panels). Simax is 
seeking its own individual dumping margin rates. The response to the exporter questionnaire 
was due by 20 June 2014. 
 
On 18 June 2014, a consultant representing Simax wrote to the Commission seeking an 
extension until 27 June 2014.  
 
The reasons for the extension are as follows: 
 

 the sales manager and his relevant staff who are responsible for the export sales to 
Australia are abroad from June 1 to 15  on a business trip.  

 their absence severely affect the preparation of export sales data, as other division’s 

sales staff do not have full access to the Australian export sales documents. 

Decision 

 
After carefully considering Simax’s request and taking into account the strict legislative 
timeframes, the Commission granted Simax an extension of one week. The Commission 
expects the questionnaire response to be complete in all respects in the first instance including 
filing in the public record version of the questionnaire by this date.  
 
The responses to the exporter questionnaire from Simax are now due by 27 June 2014. 
 


